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Our community support continues…. 

Having arranged a meeting with Longfield Spencer Academy to offer our support whilst working in the local area delivering the MMDR project, one of the school’s 
ambitions was to provide pupils with an outdoor retreat- sensory garden area. We agreed to help the school by cleaning up and removing the debris in the unused garden 
area.

With the support of our NEMMDR landscaping contractor ATV we provided team of volunteers who cleared the garden area of debris 
in preparation for the planned sensory garden project for the SEND pupils.

Mark Robinson LSA Site Manager said: On behalf of Longfield Spencer Academy’s staff, parents and pupils, we 
would like to thank the MMDR project team for their help in getting the site area cleared and ready for the sensory garden development. With the 
support and hard work of the MMDR volunteers, we can now begin to develop the garden area which will provide a wonderful outdoor area that 
the pupils will enjoy for many years to come.

.

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481



Progress and upcoming works

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

Summary of work progressed or completed in 
July 2025.

                     

 
 

                                                          

.

• The A606 

Nottingham 

Road 

roundabout 

progressing.

• B676 Saxby 

Road roundabout 

progressing.

• Earthworks 

across scheme 

progressing.

Summary of planned and ongoing work for August 2025 

• St Bartholomew’s Way/A606 Nottingham Rd roundabout works on going. 

• B676 Saxby Road roundabout works ongoing. 

• Earthworks and drainage across scheme ongoing. 

• Landscaping across scheme ongoing. 

Updated scheme photographs and drone footage is available for you to view on this link  MMDR on Kuula

Road Closure Update 

The remaining roundabout construction works located at Saxby Rd, Nottingham Rd / St 
Bartholomew’s Way are progressing well. We programmed the closures to coincide with the 

Summer Term holidays to reduce impact on parents and pupil commuting. We have listened to the local 
community feedback regarding the diversion signage and reports of HGV’s not following the official 
diversion routes. We have installed additional signage across surrounding local roads to help deter HGV 
drivers using unsuitable roads in the area. We would like to thank you for your continued support and 
cooperation during the delivery of these remaining roundabout works. 

For further information regarding current road closure FAQ’s, diversion routes and project specific details. 
please visit the project website at: www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr

Temporary two-way traffic lights safety alert.

The delivery of the project requires temporary two-way traffic lights across the scheme. For your   
own safety and that of our workforce please adhere to traffic light systems when operational.

If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to our newsletter, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk 

Alternatively, you can visit the County Council’s project website for further details, view traffic management plans and the overall scheme design. 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481

https://kuula.co/profile/HillTopMMDR
http://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr
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